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The Honorable Bryan Steil  
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative Steil: 
 
Thank you for your March 9, 2021 letter about issues relating to Iran sanctions administered by 
the Department of the Treasury’s Office of Foreign Assets Control (OFAC). 
 
Please be assured that we appreciate the concerns identified in your letter and are consulting with 
the Department of State and relevant stakeholders on this issue.  We would refer you to the 
Department of State for questions about discussions with foreign partners.   
 
We would appreciate the opportunity to brief you or your staff on this issue at the appropriate 
time. 
 
Thank you again for your concern regarding this situation, which we will continue to monitor 
closely.  If you have further questions, please direct your staff to contact the Office of 
Legislative Affairs. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Angel L. Nigaglioni 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Appropriations 
Office of Legislative Affairs 

 


